
We urge Oregon state lawmakers to follow in the footsteps of public officials and wildlife agencies 
in New Mexico, Arizona, Massachusetts, California, and Vermont who have already banned wildlife 
and/or coyote killing contests by passing HB 4075.  

Please Support HB 4075 to Prohibit Coyote Killing Contests 

 
Linda  
 


